WMGL

1060 RADIO

April 16, 1980

Carl:

This is verify reception of WMCL per your letter dated
January 6, 1980. We are pleased to know that we are
being received in Kansas.

I have enclosed a WMCL sticker for your collection.

Again, thanks for your letter and if we can be of further
service don't hesitate to contact us.
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Debbie Rose
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